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You are worthy...for You were slain, & have redeemed us to    God...out of every tribe & tongue & people & nation.  Rev 5:9

July 17, 2018 
Dear Praying friends,   
                         
Thank you for praying: our previous internet company finally closed our account (a prayer request since October)!  

Simone and Diego are still looking for work, and Simone hasn’t come to church in quite a while. He seems to attend 
church and follow Christ when things are going well, but each time he has lost his job or gone through a difficult time, 
he turns away from the only source of real help—God. Please pray for his spiritual needs and those of his family.  

Our church voted to change our meeting location, voted to approve a new location, and we have begun working to get 
the new location ready. Tom has spent numerous hours working with the landlord on how to get the property ready for 
use, and he and Diego helped empty the place and pour the cement floor. In other words, there is a LOT of work to be 
done (flooring, ceiling, windows, door, electricity, lighting, etc,), and we ask your prayers that everything will be 
ready for us to start moving in by mid-September. Please pray also for many new Gospel opportunities for our 
church with the new landlord and new neighbors.  

The paperwork for our church to form a non-profit organization seems to be progressing after a couple of unexpected 
turns. Lord willing we will finish this process in the next few weeks, and for less than the originally-assumed cost. 

Serena continues to help with our children’s ministry, and is planning to accompany the kids’ special music this month.  

Ilario, Tom, and our coworkers continue making trips to help the ministry in Terni during the furlough of their pastor, 
and Ilario will be leaving the country for a few weeks in August. Please pray for these ministries and travels. 

Thank you for your prayers! 

For the Sake of His Name, 

The space our church will be renting—after some preliminary work was done but before the broken floor places were poured.

Tom, Stephanie, Daniela, Nino, Angelo, and Gabriella


